
Community Update - June 2018 

For more information visit mps.health.nsw.gov.au 

Contact our team on 0438 254 008 or  

email kylie.neville@health.nsw.gov.au  

COOLAH 
MULTIPURPOSE SERVICE PROGRAM 

Reception is moving! 

As part of the redevelopment project, please be 
advised that the Coolah MPS reception is moving 
in mid-June 2018.  

The new reception will be located in the middle hub 
of the MPS, and can be accessed via the new main 
entry, as shown in the image below.  

This entry should also be used for patients 
presenting to emergency, and temporarily for GP 
clinic patients.  

If you would like further information 

please contact the Health Service 

Manager on 02 6377 9100.  

Thank you for your understanding during 

this time.  

Once the GP clinic works are complete, the GP 
clinic entry point will return to the former front entry 
(from the public carpark).  

Signage is in place directing people to the new 
main entry, which came into effect several months 
ago.  

This will continue to be the main entry to the MPS 
after the redevelopment is completed later this 
year.  

If you require further assistance please don’t 
hesitate to ask the friendly MPS staff.  

 

Temporary entry for GP clinic 

Patients visiting the GP at the MPS will need to 
access the building via the new main entry (as 
shown in the image above) over the next couple of 
months. This will allow construction works to occur 
at the GP clinic area.  

GP patients should enter via the new main entry 
and present to the new reception area in the 
middle of the MPS. Here they will be met by a 
receptionist who will assist them further.   
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